Mill Pond Elementary School
Music Department
Spring Concert 2021 Information Letter

June 3, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are so excited for our upcoming, live spring concert! Please see the information below, which
should answer any questions you may have.

WHEN: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 at 6:30 PM
WHERE: Mill Pond Elementary School - Bus Circle
ATTIRE: Appropriate pants, shorts, skirt, with the music department t-shirt

AUl students should arrive by 5:30 PM and report to the cafeteria. District policy limits each student
to four guests. Guests must provide their own chair.

The band will perform first, followed by the chorus. Band students who are not involved in the chorus
will be released to their parents/quardians immediately following the band performance. Band
students who also perform in the chorus will be given a chance to pack away their instruments and
Jjoin the chorus.

Immediately following the chorus performance, all students will be released to their parents/quardians.

While the actual bus circle will be closed to traffic, the parking lot behind the cafeteria will be open,
as well as the parking lot on the other side of the school.

All existing state guidelines regarding Covid-19 must be followed for the audience, and all performers
must wear a mask,

Please direct any questions to Mr. Holmberg or Mr. Brausam, preferably via email
Sincerely,

Mr. Holmberg - Band Director/Assistant Chorus Director
Mr. Brausam - Chorus Director/Assistant Band Director



